
Blake Cluster Report 

 

Attended monthly general membership meeting at Stonegate ES.  In anticipation of the final CIP 

report, Stonegate PTA Board was briefed by cluster representative regarding possible outcomes 

of the school Rev/EX project, and the possible need to prepare to have parents, school staff and 

the greater community to voice their opinions. Stonegate's MCCPTA delegate and PTA 

president were encouraged to testify at upcoming hearing on November 8th.  In addition, 

attended Blake HS PTSA meeting regarding programming.  Parent raised concerns and voiced 

their opinions about the current class offerings and overall structure of the "one size fits all" 

teaching model.  Spoke with Blake's principal, Mr. Sinclair, about the general needs of the the 

community and the need to prepare students for beyond highschool.  Blake Cluster 

representatives are preparing to give a testimony at CIP hearing on November 8th. 

 

Victoria Henley 

Blake Cluster Coordinator 

 


